
Proposed Bill for Medicaid Coverage of Certain Fertility Drugs

5/1/2025

Senate Bill 4294, introduced in the New Jersey Senate on March 24, 2025, would require Medicaid to cover ovulation enhancing
drugs and the medical services related to administering such drugs for certain beneficiaries who are experiencing infertility. The
scope of the Bill would apply to medical services related to prescribing and monitoring the use of such drugs for individuals 21
through 44 years of age if there is federal financial participation available. Medical services covered under the bill would be
limited to office visits, hysterosalpingograms, pelvic ultrasounds, and blood testing.
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